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Mr. Shawn Garvin 
Regional Administrator 
U.S. EPA Region III 
1650 Arch Street 
Philadelphia, PA  19103-2029 
 
Subject: Virginia Annual Air Quality Monitoring Network Review 
 
Dear Mr. Garvin: 
 
 In accordance with the Commonwealth of Virginia State Implementation Plan and 
requirements of the EPA 105 and PM2.5 103 Grants, the Virginia Department of Environmental 
Quality has conducted an annual review of the ambient air monitoring network.  
  

This review was completed by the DEQ Office of Air Quality Monitoring. Attached is a 
listing of all sites in the Virginia Air Quality Monitoring Network as of this date. Also attached 
are maps of pollutant sites and listings of air monitoring site and instrumentation changes that 
have taken place since the last review and are expected to occur this calendar year. 
  

A draft of the Annual Network Review was posted for public inspection from Beginning 
date, 2010 to Ending date, 2010 on the internet on the VA DEQ "Air Public Notices" web page. 
There were XX comments received from the public.  All comments have been reviewed and 
addressed.  Attached to this submittal are the responses made to the comments received.  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       David K. Paylor 
  
  
cc: Walter Wilkie, EPA III 
 Mike Dowd, VA DEQ 
 
Attachments 


